

"BUY A SEASON FOOTBALL TICKET"

ELMER W. HOLM,
Athletic Director



TOPEKA, KANSAS, Sept. 8, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In explanation to my not receiving your letter of July 6, will say that I did not receive it until August 29. The letter must have been mislaid or something as I have not been out of town the whole summer. It was unfortunate that this happened.

I will enclose a copy of my schedule and maybe you can figure out some date you would be able to play. If you will notice my letter of September 2 you will find it was February 22 or 23 that I mentioned as a possible date instead of January 23.

I definitely will not play any ball games before December 9 as we have several of our basketball men playing football.

Hoping you can make some satisfactory suggestion, I am

Sincerely yours,

Chas. D. Errickson Basketball Coach

CDE: HC enc.